
Our proposed works will not have any impact on the heritage values within our area. The Brickworks 

are the reason for being heritage and this will not be damaged as we do not have any works near it. 

 Nor will we be affecting is visibility as the pergola will be opened and still visible to passersby. 

 

The pergola will consist of post which will be the current same height as the café (not one inch 

higher) and will only be for a small portion of the decking area only to allow more seating space in 

rainy weather. We are even happy to reduce the height so it allows the behind view to be more 

visible. 

 

 Area to be visible and remain with 

no structure 


